
 

 

 

To:  Parents/Carers of current Year 6 children                                                      September 2022 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Thomas Aveling Open Events for September 2023 Admissions 

Open Evening – 29th September and Open Mornings 11-13th October 
 

We have much pleasure in inviting you and your child to attend The Thomas Aveling School OPEN EVENING and 

one of our OPEN MORNINGS.  This will be for parents and carers with children who are currently in Year 6 at 

primary school and who will be starting secondary school in September 2023.  The dates of these events are as 
follows: 
 

Open Evening:  Thursday 29th September 2022 

The Headteacher will speak at 6.15pm and 6.50pm.  There will be ample opportunity to speak to staff and students 
during the course of the evening and to listen to the experiences of our students, from our current Year 7 to our 

Sixth Formers.  There will also be displays of work and practical demonstrations for you to enjoy.   
 

Open Mornings: Tuesday 11th/Wednesday 12th/Thursday 13th October 2022 
The Headteacher will speak at 9.15am and you will then be given the opportunity to take a guided tour of the 

school by one of our students. 
 

Your visit will provide us with the opportunity to showcase our excellent facilities, which include a purpose built 
Sports Hall, Performing Arts Studio, Recording Studio, Learning Resource Centre, new English Block and our vibrant 

and stimulating learning environment, of which we are extremely proud.  We have many exciting things happening 

at Thomas Aveling and will welcome the opportunity to share these with you.  
 
 

We look forward to welcoming you and your child and, should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 

Paul Jackson 

Headteacher  

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal 
development and welfare is outstanding.” 
OFSTED 2016 

 

 

"The behaviour of pupils is very good. Pupils 
enjoy school, have a positive attitude to 

learning and behave well.”  OFSTED 2016 

 

“In the 2015 examinations, the proportion of Year 11 pupils attaining the important standard of five 
A*-C GCSE grades, including in English and Mathematics, was above the national average.  This 
represents strong achievement and is a significant improvement over three years”.  OFSTED 2016 

 


